November 14, 2022

WALWORTH COUNTY COMMISSION
SPECIAL MEETING

The Walworth County Commission met in Special Meeting, November 14, 2022.  This meeting was originally scheduled for November 10, but the courthouse was closed that day due to weather.   Present were:  Scott Schilling, Duane Mohr, Kevin Holgard and Justin Jungwirth.  Also present was Auditor Debbie Kahl.

Vice Chairman Schilling called the meeting to order.
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.
AGENDA
Commissioner Holgard moved to approve the agenda.  Commissioner Mohr seconded.  All in favor:  Aye – 4; Nay – 0.  Motion carried.
CANVASS
Vice Chair Schilling announced that we are meeting today to canvass the votes from the general election.  The Poll Books and tabulator totals were handed out.  Each commissioner made sure he did not have his own district.  Auditor Kahl explained that there was a problem with Precinct 6 with the number of voters in the poll book, the tabulator count, and the actual ballot count.  The Auditor’s office worked with the Secretary of State, the State’s Attorney and the Attorney General and the problem was solved with their instruction.  That was fixed on Wednesday morning and all ballots were recounted.  Commissioners signed and datedthe inside cover of the Poll Book and on  the tabulator sheet, when they were done with their review.  Auditor Kahl told the commission that finding Poll Workers is becoming very difficult.  We are going to have to figure something out, possibly closing and  combining some precincts.  Deputy Auditor Misty Blanco had a very good idea about something to try for the next election.  We will contact the schools and see if there is any way that we can get some of the older students to get involved.  
All commissioners and the auditor signed the certificate of canvas.
ADJOURN
Commissioner Holgard moved to adjourn.  Commissioner Jungwirth seconded.  All in favor:  Aye – 5; Nay – 0.  Motion carried.
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